North Rajmohalla, Indore
INDORE - 452002 (M.P.)

We sincerely appreciate :-

Shri Varun Kapoor (IPS)
IGP & Director PRTS, Indore

For conducting the highly beneficial cyber awareness program "SANDESH" for Students
and faculty members of our school on 04 /08 /2014.

Bkt

Date : 04 August 2014 PRINCIPAL






